
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2018 
 
Notice is hereby given by Brazos Transit District (BTD) of its proposed overall 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprises Goal and Methodology for its Federal Transit 
Administration-assisted contracts. The proposed overall Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprises goal for Federal Fiscal Year 2019-2021 is 2.72 percent. 
 
As interested business stakeholders, you are invited to participate in a public consultation 
meeting to hear how BTD established the proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprises 
goal and to obtain your comments on the proposed goal and methodology. The 
consultation meeting will be held on June 22, 2018 from 10:00 a.m. at: 
 
Brazos Transit District 
Conference Room 
1759 N. Earl Rudder Freeway 
Bryan, TX 77803 

A copy of the draft Disadvantaged Business Enterprises goal and methodology is posted 
on BTD’s website at www.btd.org and is available for inspection during normal business 
hours at BTD’s main office located at 1759 N. Earl Rudder Frwy. Bryan, TX, 77803. 
 
BTD also hereby solicit public comment from any group or individual wishing to comment 
on the above DBE overall goal and methodology.  Public comment will be accepted by 
BTD for 30 days from the date of this notice; July 14, 2018. Comments can be done 
verbally during the consultation meeting or sent to the following: 
 
Brazos Transit District 
Attn: DBE Liaison Officer, Shirley Richards 
1759 N. Earl Rudder Frwy. 
Bryan, TX 77803 
Email: shirley@btd.org 
 
 
Meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  With advance notification, 
accommodations may be provided for those with special needs or those who require language 
assistive services.  If you have a request for a special need, please call 979-778-0607 ext 4552. 
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